PCCS Alumni & Community Friends News: November 2024
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Prairie Creek Merch - Order by November 06

Prairie Creek t-shirts are a long standing tradition. We occasionally get
requests from alumni & friends to purchase Prairie Creek t-shirts,
sweatshirts and other items. We're excited to share that this year our
online store is open for alumni & friends. To order from the online store
click here (entry code PCCS24). The online store will be open until

midnight on Wednesday, November 06 @ 11:59pm. We aim to have
orders in the office for pick up prior to winter break (Dec. 20), but this is
not guaranteed. The online store is a fundraiser and a portion of the sales comes back to the
school. Any questions please contact the office attendance@prairiecreek.org.

Prairie Creek is on Instagram!
Did you know that Prairie Creek has an official Instagram account (prairiecreekmn)? Follow us
on Instagram as we highlight the latest happenings in the Prairie Creek woods and classrooms.

Give to the Max Day 2024 - November 21

Join us for Prairie Creek's largest fundraiser, Give to the Max Day, on November 21st, when our
Prairie Creek community comes together to support current students. Our Give to the Max goal
this year is to raise $60,000. We will be updating our Instagram in the weeks leading up and
reaching out with a reminder to participate. Afraid you might miss the day? You can actually
take a moment right now and make a donation today or any time before the 11/21 event day
and it counts. Thank you to those of you who have already made a contribution or supported us
in the past. One-time and sustaining donations can be made anytime at our Support Us web
page or by mailing or delivering a check to the school office. We now accept Venmo
(@PrairieCreekMN) and PayPal! Thank you in advance for helping the school make its
fundraising goal this year.


https://larsonsprinting.itemorder.com/shop/sale/
https://www.instagram.com/prairiecreekmn?utm_source=ig_web_button_share_sheet&igsh=ZDNlZDc0MzIxNw==
https://prairiecreek.org/support-us/
https://account.venmo.com/u/PrairieCreekMN
https://www.paypal.com/donate?token=VGyg2ZpCJUiZvdepm6Gxp9Ji7Wej-_meQdDPw4816r9oez0xqsS8JGjB7SM2p_ZQkVfNDp_09dToUQM-

Keep in Touch with PCCS

Lastly, we would like to keep in touch or reconnect with PCCS alumni and alumni families!
Please share your current contact information and a personal update here (volunteer work,
career news, family milestones and more). If you are in contact with alumni or alumni families

we may have missed, please forward this email to them so we can stay in touch.


https://forms.gle/Zee8uxwpYrSFRyWV8

